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I.  NARRATIVE  

The Virginia Pork Industry Board is composed of 12 members who serve four-year staggered 

terms.  Virginia Code Section 3.2-2001-2009 that pertains to the Virginia Pork Board is 

preempted by Federal Code, specifically the Pork Promotion, Research, and Consumer 

Information Act of 1985 (7 U.S.C. 4801-4819).   

 

II. BUDGET & FINANCES 

 1.  Cash Balance:  June 30, 2022     $0.00 

 2.  Assessment Receipts: July 1, 2022-June 30, 2023  +0.00 

 3.  Other Receipts: July 1, 2022-June 30, 2023    +0.00 

 4.  Total Balance and Receipts     =0.00 

 5.  Actual Expenditures       0.00 

 6.  Cash Balance: June 30, 2023     =$0.00 

 

      III. PROJECTS AND FUNDING 

N/A 

 

IV. YEAR END FUNDING LEVEL 

There is a zero balance in the Virginia Pork Industry Fund 

 

V.   FY 2022-2023 BOARD MEETING & ATTENDANCE ROSTER 

No meeting was held. 

 

VI. SUMMARY 

With the retirement of the Board’s Executive Director as of September 1, 2015, all operations 

were transferred to the Virginia Pork Council.  The Council is the recognized the entity within the 

Commonwealth to be the official recipient of Federal Pork Check-off funds.  Virginia Pork 

Industry Board meetings should be held annually in conjunction with the Virginia Pork Council 

and the annual Pork Conference, typically held in Franklin, in January.  The nomination and 

appointment process for board members will remain intact until further notice.  In the event that 

the Federal check-off program is dissolved, Virginia will begin to collect 10 cents per head on 

slaughter hogs and 5 cents per head on feeder pigs, per the Code of Virginia.        


